
The Executive Director reports on the December 2014 executive council  

 

The executive council of the World Federation of Engineering Organisations met at UNESCO 

in Paris on 8 December 2014 ending a week devoted to engineering and engineers.  

 

Several events prepared for the executive council took place during the first days of the week: 

 

- The WFEO ten Standing Technical Committees reviewed their activities during 

the current year and discussed their programmes to be launched next year.  

 

- Several Task Groups discussed matters relating to the Federation and STCs 

activities 

 

- The Executive Council received these reports on 8 December and prepared the 

recommendations for the General Assembly. 

 

In particular, it  

 

- approved the draft minutes of the 2013 executive council meetings 

- approved the audited 2013 accounts  

- endorsed the activity report of the President  

- endorsed the reports of the Standing Technical Committees and the WFEO 

international members 

- endorsed the reports of the Marketing Task Group, the Strategic Planning Task Group, 

endorsed the report of the nominations committee report and the STCs Review and 

Support Groups 

- endorsed the reports on WECC 2015 and WEC 2019 

- recommended the transformation of the WFEO/UN Relations committee to a Standing 

Technical Committee to the general assembly for approval 

- received the report on the Engineering Associations of the Mediterranean Countries 

(EAMC) 

- approved establishment of the working group to draft an agreement with IEA and 

work on other aspects of the MoU signed between WFE and IEA 

 


